
 

 

2017 MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 
 

Why should you become a Member? 
McMinn Senior Activity Center Members support the 
programs and services the Center offers. Center  
Membership is open to individuals aged 50 and up. 
 

How does Membership work? 

Membership is $30 a year for an Individual Membership or $55 a year for a 
Couples Membership and follows the calendar year. 
2017 Membership is from January 1-December 31, 2017. 
 

How do I become a Member or renew my Membership? 
You can become a Member or renew your Membership at the Front Desk.  
We are also updating our records so we are asking everyone to come by and  
update your Membership information and get your myseniorcenter scan card. 
Every time you scan your card it’s funding for the Senior Center! 
 

Compete in the Firecracker Challenge  
Membership Drive! 
 

Bring in 2 NEW Members by January 31, 2017 and get 
your 2017 Membership for 50% off. Bring in 10 NEW  
Members by January 31, 2017 and get your 2017  
Membership for FREE! The top 3 participants in the  
Firecracker Challenge will be entered in a drawing for  
a free dinner for 2 at a local restaurant.  
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Want to win a $5 gift certificate to the Sales Room?  
Find an error in the Golden Notes and be the first person to  
bring it to the Front Office. Due to popularity, you can only  

win the gift card once a year. 

Dates to  
Remember! 

 

We are closing at 1pm on  
December 30th and will  
reopen on Wednesday,  

January 4th. 

CLOSED January 16th. 
 

. 
IN MEMORY OF  

MARTIN WILLIAMS 
. 

-Farm Credit Mid  
America 

4 
-Linda Edgmon 

. 
-Kathy Johnston 

4 
-Virginia Hennessee 

4 
-Helen Nipper 

 

Senior Yoga  

Join us  each Tuesday and 
Thursday starting January 
17th  for Senior Yoga, This 

flowing, low-impact 
workout is designed to be 
safe for all fitness levels. 
Enhance your flexibility, 
endurance and build your 

overall strength.  
$4.00 a class. 

Please sign up at the  
Front Office. 

THE SENIOR CENTER IS GETTING A NEW WEBSITE! 
The website will be going LIVE on THURSDAY, JANUARY 5TH! 

 
Keep up with the latest and greatest going on at the  
McMinn Senior Activity Center by visiting our new  
website at www.mcminnseniors.com. 

You’ll find information on activities and programs, the 
lunch menu and you can even renew 
your Membership online! 

 

Golden Notes 

TRIP MEETING! 
 

 

 
 

Diane and Bonnie are 
working on some day trips 

for 2017. Come to the 
meeting to see what we 
have planned! Tuesday,  
January 24th at 1pm. 


